THE UNIVERSITY of
NEW ORLEANS -

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS AND FINANCE

January 9, 2020

RE: Sarah Grunblatt

| would like to recommend Sarah to you. She is currently a student in good standing in the MS program
in Health Care Management at the University of New Orleans scheduled to graduate in May. She is also
simultaneously working on her MS in Chemistry at UNO. She currently has a 4.0 GPA for the courses she
has completed in the MSHCM program and a 3.74 for all graduate work completed. She has been taking
at least three classes plus a lab per semester and still performing at this level which also teaching high
school science. She also already has two other Master’s degrees in Education as well as an MA.

She just completed my Health Care Economics course last semester with one of the five highest grades
in a class of 28. | have been very impressed with her intelligence and work ethic. She also wrote an
excellent term paper which demonstrated both her research and writing skills to be excellent. She is
currently considering a couple of options about what to do next after she graduates in May and | have
full confidence that she will excel in whichever endeavor she chooses.

In addition she has had management experience working at two fitness centers as well as in higher
Education with William Carey College.

Personally she is also a very cheerful and interesting person to be around.

Respectfully,
W. J. Lanfe, Director
MS Program in Health Care Management
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